COPY.
¥lopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

10th April, 1934,

' Dear Sir,
I am in receipt of your memorandum of the 27th
'y last relative to the Hopper Dredger "KAIONE", the
ontents of which have been carefully noted, and I shall be
Eled if you will advise me should eny fresh developments,in
egard to the sale, occur. '
I em, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committeo.

. Lo Blalr, Esqe,
I WELLINGTON, N.Z.




